
The City of Portland ensures meaningful access to City programs, services, and activities to comply with Civil Rights Title VI 
and ADA Title II laws and reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, 
auxiliary aids and services. To request these services, contact 503-823-2525, City TTY 503-823-6868, Relay Service: 711.

503-823-2525 (Translation and Interpretation)   |   Traducción e Interpretación    |   Biên Dịch và Thông Dịch  |  अनुवादन तथा
व्याख्या    |   口笔译服务  |  Устный и письменный перевод  |  Turjumaad iyo Fasiraad    |   Письмовий і усний переклад  |
Traducere și interpretariat  |   Chiaku me Awewen Kapas

FREE STREET TREES
from Portland Parks & Recreation’s Urban Forestry and  

Portland’s Tree Planting and Preservation Fund

freetrees@portlandoregon.gov   | 503-823-4025   | portland.gov/FreeStreetTrees

Street tree planting next to the property at:

SEPTEMBER 15, 2022 

Portland Parks & Recreation (PP&R) will plant free street trees next to the property listed  
above from November 2022 to March 2023. Trees will be planted in the public right-of-way 
between the curb and sidewalk. This area is City property. Locations are marked on the curb 
in white paint. Sites were selected to avoid utility conflicts and provide 20-25 feet spacing 
between trees.

PP&R will plant, water, and care for the trees through October 2025. After this time, the 
adjacent property owner will be responsible for any further tree maintenance under Portland 
City Code 11.60.060.A.2.a.

Why are we planting trees? This neighborhood has a high need for additional tree canopy. 
Carefully selected street trees provide many services, including shade, cooling, reduced air and 
noise pollution, stormwater absorption, more walkable neighborhoods, slower traffic speeds, 
stress reduction, and beauty. Trees are funded by Portland’s Tree Planting and Preservation 
Fund, which is used to plant trees to compensate for those removed in property development 
and other situations.

To receive free street trees, no action is required. If you do not decline by Monday, October 17, 
2022, trees will be planted next to your property.

To decline free street trees, the property owner must contact PP&R Urban Forestry by 
Monday, October 17, 2022.

For more information, or to decline, please visit us online at portland.gov/FreeStreetTrees, 
email freetrees@portlandoregon.gov, or call 503-823-4025. 

PORTLAND PARKS & RECREATION 
URBAN FORESTRY

Tree planting spaces marked with white paint on a street 
curb in front of a home.

Public right-of-way with a carefully selected tree planted 
in 2022 with stakes and mulch.


